
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Graham Tarry

Address 18 Glastonbury Close,Runcorn,WA7 1QW,Cheshire

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments Dear Cherwell Council 
 
As an ex-local (I moved from Abingdon in 1964) I have been a supporter of Oxford Utd for 
decades, and I view the proposed stadium plans as an exciting and essential move for both 
the club and the community. Though I can't get to many home games, my son travels down 
from Cheshire several times a year, and we both go to away games near to us up here in 
Cheshire. The thought that our club could cease to be is frightening. The city needs a top 
sporting club for people to follow, and the extra benefits for other local clubs is a great 
addition. The sustainable nature of the plans is enlightening, and could set the standard for 
future developments of this kind within the country, making Oxford a shining example of 
good practise, attracting positive media coverage for the area. 
I strongly support this application, and trust that the local politicians see this as a 'once in a 
lifetime' opportunity for the community, and rubber stamp the proposals. 
 
Regards 
Mr Graham Tarry
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